To North Dakota State Legislature,

Honored sirs, please accept my testimony on behalf of
myself, and my wife, who have both suffered loss of freedom, and income as a result of
heavy handed covid restrictions. My wife - having been a state registered CNA at a local
assisted living facility here in Dickinson, was recently terminated due to her unwillingness to
accept the vaccine. (Fired 11-1-2021 Agemark Corporation) As we have both already had
Covid, which she contracted at work, and both tested positive by state run testing facilities,
the vaccine offers only risk with no benefit to either of us. Having applied for unemployment
this week- she was denied benefits for ‘‘NSUBORDINATION.”We feel this is
unconstitutional, and a definite overreach by private companies operating in our state, and
ask that you protect us from our out of control federal government. We are decent, hard
working North Dakota citizens, who simply want our basic civil rights protected. Thank you
for your consideration.
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